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10th November 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Parent/Carer Support Workshop: Supporting Work Experience at Key Stage 4/5 
Wednesday 23rd November – 5.30-6.30pm 
 
At Etone College we are committed to developing a partnership with parents/carers with 
the shared aim of ensuring our pupils make progress in everything they do. 
 
Following our successful Help Your Child Revision session at the start of November, we 
would like to invite all parents/carers of Year 10 and 12 to our next event: Supporting 
Work Experience.  The aim of the session will look to: 
 

• Inform parents/carers about the application process 

• Consider the requirements of a placement 

• Share key information on our website regarding work experience 

• Recognise the benefits of a meaningful work experience placement 
 
All materials from these sessions will then be uploaded to our website and can be found 
using the following link https://bit.ly/3gm0kqo 
 
The session will be held virtually by Microsoft Teams from 5.30-6.30pm on 
Wednesday 23rd November 2022.  A link to the event will be shared with those who 
indicate they would like to attend.  If you would like to attend the event, please complete 
the Microsoft Form provided HERE by Friday 18th November. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact school should you have any queries regarding this 
event. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
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